Тесты для поступления в 7 класс ТОГОУ «Мичуринский лицей-интернат»

Чтение

Stamp Collecting

Stamp collecting, or philately, has been a hobby of millions of people all over the world for about 100 years. Stamp collecting can be a very educational hobby. Every picture on a stamp was selected for some particular reason. Each can give you some information about the country from which it came.

The most valuable stamps, of course, are the rare ones. Usually they are connected with some events. For example, in certain United States post offices in 1847 there was a shortage of five-cent stamps. The postmasters just cut ten-cent stamps in half, each part paying five cents postage. Today these halves cost several hundred dollars each.

Mistakes occur in printing stamps, and such mistakes make the stamp even more valuable. In 1918, the first United States airmail stamps went on sale. Each of them cost 24 cents. In a certain post office the clerk sold them at the regular price. What he did not notice was that on some of them the airplane was printed upside down. Later, each of those stamps cost 2,000 dollars!

Answer the questions.

- 1. What is another name for stamp collecting?
- 2. For how long has stamp collecting been a hobby of millions of people?
- 3. What information can a stamp give you?
- 4. What stamps are the most valuable now?
- 5. Why did the postmasters cut ten-cent stamps in half in 1847?
- 6. What makes stamps more valuable?
- 7. Why do some of the first US airmail stamps cost 2,000 dollars?

Лексика

<u>Complete the sentences using the following words:</u> smart, mixture, reasons, twins, teenager, judge, spoiled, chain, ruined, scenery.

1. There are several ... why we can't do that. 2. A boy or a girl between the ages of 13 and 19 is a 3. Two people born to one mother at the same time are 4. The cook ... the soup as he had put a lot of salt in. 5. After the war many towns and villages were 6. Alice's dress was ... we all admired it. 7. Wales is famous for its beautiful ... : mountains, valleys and castles. 8. What mountain ... separates Europe from Asia? 9. This tea is a ... of three different sorts. 10. I think Mary speaks good French, but I don't speak any French myself, so I can't really

Грамматика

Choose the right word to complete the sentences.

1. Scotland is famous for (its, it's) beauty. 2. Paris is the capital of France, (its, it's) situated on the river Seine. 3. The news is (such, so) exciting. 4. I want (he, him) to come back at 10. 5. The policeman made the thief (return, to return) the thing he had stolen. 6. Most of teenagers are not allowed (act, to act) as they like. 7. We did not notice (they, them) come back. 8. Mother watched the children (playing, played). 9. The children asked what cities in the USA we (saw, had seen). 10. The car costs 5 (thousands, thousand) dollars.

Говорение

Speak on the topic "Holidays".

Ключи

Чтение. 1. It is also called philately. 2. For about 100 years. 3. It can give you information about the country from which it came. 4. The rare ones. 5. Because in 1847 there was a shortage of five-cent stamps in certain US post offices. 6. Mistakes in printing. 7. Because the airplane on them was printed upside down.

Лексика. 1. scenery 2. teenager 3. twins 4. spoiled 5. ruined 6. smart 7. scenery 8. chain 9. mixture 10. judge

Грамматика. 1. its 2. it's 3. so 4. him 5.return 6. to act 7. them 8. playing 9. had seen 10. thousand